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BOIL WATER ADVISORY RESCIND NOTICE 

 
The Boil Water Advisory issued March 10th, 2025 to all consumers of the 
Chatham-Kent Municipal Water Distribution Systems for Mitchell’s Bay, Grande 
Pointe and Bass Haven including: 
 
• Mitchell’s Bay 

o Winterline Rd 
o Bay Line up to and including the community of Mitchell's Bay 
o Winterline Rd north of Mitchell's Bay up to and including Haven Line and Bassette 

Line 
 
• Grande Pointe 

o 7219 St. Philippes Line and properties to the west up to the intersection of 
St.Philippes Line and Winterline Rd 

o 7142 & 7143 St. Philippes Line and properties to the west up to 25658 Jacob Rd  
o Jacob Rd - south of St. Philippes Line to 25507 Jacob Rd 
o Big Pointe Rd - North of St. Philippes Line up to 6481 Mallard Line 
o All customers on municipal water north of the intersection of St. Philippes Line and 

Winterline Rd including 7255 Marsh Line and 7202 Angler Line 
o Angler Line west of Winterline Rd up to and including North Waterfront Res, 

Richmond Rd & North St 
 

is no longer in effect. 
 
CK Public Health has received satisfactory test results from water samples taken on 
March 10th and 11th, 2025  

Based on these results, the Acting Medical Officer of Health, Dr. Shanker Nesathurai, 
has rescinded the boil water advisory. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call CK Public Health at 519.352.7270. 
 
THE BOIL WATER ADVISORY IS NO LONGER IN EFFECT 
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